ATTENTION
ALL BUSINESS OWNERS

~ On December 11, 1987, National
Bank of Alaska acquired
First Interstate Bank of Alaska.

For your convenience and the
convenience of our new
customers, we ask that you
continue to accept all checks
drawn on First Interstate Bank
of Alaska following your
normal procedures.

We appreciate your support.
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